## **Nicky Steele**

From: Alex Rennie <alex.rennie@shootingstar.org.uk>

**Sent:** 11 October 2022 10:54

**To:** Bim Sandhu; David Nash; Glen Nash

Cc: Nicky Steele

**Subject:** RE: Hospice Dinner

Dear Bim

Thank you so much for your incredible donation of £4,000 which we received from The Sandhu Charitable Foundation today.

Your support makes a real difference to families who find themselves in the most unimaginable of circumstances.

I will pop a receipt letter in the post too but I just wanted to drop you a line to say thank you as well...

Best wishes

Alex

## **Alexandra Rennie**

Corporate Relationship Manager

d 01932 823 112

m 07772 899712

t 01483 230 960

shootingstar.org.uk

## **Shooting Star** Children's Hospices

## **(7000**

Shooting Star Children's Hospices, Shooting Star House, The Avenue, Hampton, Middlesex, TW12 3RA

Your support is truly appreciated and it's important to us that we keep in touch in the right way for you. If you would like to make any changes to your contact preferences, please contact our Supporter Care Services team on 01932 823 100 or email <a href="mailto:supportercare@shootingstar.org.uk">supportercare@shootingstar.org.uk</a>